BE OUR BGPS
MAY QUEEN & KING!

We are looking for our first
May Queen & King!

The procession will take place at our
May Fair on 11th May. All entrants will
be invited to be in the May Chorus
with our Queen and King leading the
procession.

To enter, collect an entry slip from the
school office and complete it by 22nd
April. The teachers and PTA will
choose the winners and announce this
in assembly on Friday 26th April.
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